
From: Margaret Currier [mailto:mrmrsswc@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 5, 2017 3:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: OPPOSED TO NORTHERN PASS 
 
Margaret Currier 
P.O.Box 645 
Holderness, NH 03245 
 
November 5, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I do not understand how the SITE EVALUATION COMMITTEE could possibly recommend that the 
NORTHERN PASS PROJECT continue forward THROUGH THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE!  The PEOPLE of 
NH do NOT want this.  Has the opinion of the SEC been BOUGHT AND PAID FOR?!?  I personally 
attended the "Press conference on the Plymouth Common".  The SEC members were supposed to give a 
press conference with questions and answers.  However, their bus didn't even stop near the common. 
Instead, they stayed down below Main Street (away from those in opposition of NPP) and never even 
toured Main Street of Plymouth (which would be destroyed if the lines are buried along the Route 3 
Corridor).  New Hampshire will gain ABSOLUTELY NOTHING FROM HAVING NORTHERN PASS 
TRANSMISSION LINES GOING THROUGH IT.  NH will lose the natural beauty that has long been a major 
attraction to millions of tourists for over 200 years!   
PLEASE....PLEASE....NO NORTHERN PASS IN NEW HAMPSHIRE!!   PLEASE LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE AND 
NOT OUT-OF-COUNTRY DOLLARS.  SOME THINGS CANNOT BE BOUGHT!! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Currier 
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